
Teachers!  You’re Invited! 
FREE BOOK GIVE AWAY 

 
Thursday, Feb 7, 2019 

3:00-5:00 pm  
(NOTE,  Change of time!  Ends at 5:00!) 

Downtown Library 
225 Taylor St 

 
February 2 was our used book sale.  After the sale was 
over, we had boxes of kids books that did not sell.  The 
Friends of the Library would like to give these left-over 
books to teachers for free!  Enter at the staff door at the 
bottom of the stairs on the Royer Street side of the 
building. There will be someone there to let you in. 

 
 
https://www.rosevillefriendsofthelibrary.org/ 
 
Questions?  Email Norah Leddy at nleddy@rcsdk8.org 

https://www.rosevillefriendsofthelibrary.org/

